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Transportation, Sustainability and Health
Bill 87
Support

Organization
Statewide Independent Living Council of Hawaii

The Statewide Independent Living Council supports Bill 87 regarding a $0.25 fare
increase for Handi-Van trips as of July 1, 2021.

Thank you,

Sheryl Nelson

Executive Director

Statewide Independent Living Council
841 Bishop Street, Suite 201
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Tel. 808-585-7452

email: silced886(@gmail.com



